Fall 2020, CSE 4/529
Prof Russ Miller
Instructions for Final Exam

Tuesday, Dec 15, 3:30-6:30 pm via Zoom

Find an isolated space to take the exam. This should be a quiet place where
you will not be disturbed.

Please have a webcam/camera available that will connect to Zoom through
your computer. Your computer will be used to view the exam and to train
the camera on your face.

Please have your smartphone available, which will also need to connect to
Zoom. You will need to train your smartphone on your hands so that they
can be monitored throughout the exam.

Please have only a pen or pencil in your workspace along with blank paper.
Clear drinking glass with a beverage is also permitted.

So, you should only have the following in your workspace:
computer/webcam, smartphone, pen/pencil, blank paper (not a notebook),
and a beverage in a clear container.

You will be instructed to provide a slow 360-degree view of your space

prior to starting to work on the exam. Make sure you are able to do
this - showing from floor to ceiling and all the way around the room.



Each of you will be assigned to a particular group, and each group will be
managed by a TA who will be recording the session - i.e., you will be
recorded during the exam so it can be reviewed, if need be, at a later date.

The Zoom link to join the exam will be sent to you before the final exam.

The Exam will be given in two-parts, where each part is 1 hour in length.
There will be a 30-minute break in between the two parts. You will turn in
each part of the exam after the allotted time.

Once a part of the exam is complete, you will use any mobile app to scan the

papers and send them to an email ID given to you.
o For phones with Android OS, you can use adobe scan, Microsoft Office Lens or
any other scanning software
o ForiPhone, you can use the built-in Notes app, as well as the ones listed for
Android.

Make sure the pages are numbered and scanned in order

You may leave the room during the 30 min break (after submitting the
solutions to the first part) and after you have completed, scanned, and
turned in the exam.

During the exam, you may not touch your computer. The exam will be
projected on the zoom session.

No questions are permitted during the exam.

During the lecture on 12/8/2020 Tuesday, we will have a dry run so as to
familiarize you with the procedure.



